
Agenda Item F - Recognitions and Celebrations 
 

 

 

Mineola High School sophomore, Maddie Turner, has been appointed Division 34 Lieutenant 
Governor to serve Texas-Oklahoma Key Clubs.  This is one of the highest ranking offices in the 
organization. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
The Mineola Marching Band Received the 

BRONZE MEDAL 
at State Marching Band Contest 

 

 
 

The Mineola High School marching band received the Bronze medal November 2, 2015 at the Texas State Marching Band 

Contest in San Antonio.  For the first time in the history of Mineola, the band qualified as one of the top 20 bands in the 

state to compete in the Alamodome.  Following the preliminary contest with the 20 bands, Mineola was ranked 2nd 

overall and advanced along with 9 other bands to the finals.  The 76 member band performed in final contest and was 

awarded the Bronze medal.  Mineola ISD was rated 3rd in the State of Texas for 3A schools representing over 250 

districts across the state.    

 

 

 

 



 

On November 6th, the Mineola High School football team defeated Quitman.  With that win, our Athletic Director, Joe 

Drennon, celebrated his 100th career win. 

 

 


